
COUNCIL – TUESDAY, 10 SEPTEMBER 2024 
 
QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS 
 
 
QUESTION FROM COUNCILLOR C BECK TO COUNCILLOR A WOODMAN 
 
“What are the barriers and enablers to Moira Replan taking up a grant to install EV charging 
in its car park?” 
 
 
REPONSE FROM COUNCILLOR A WOODMAN TO COUNCILLOR C BECK 
 
“The installation of EV charging at 17 Ashby Road Moira would require submission of details 
of the EV proposal for landlord’s approval which may include: 
 
That the connection of a considerable additional electrical load to the wiring network within 
the property did not present any risks of overloading. 
 
That the location of EV charging points did not present any additional fire risk to the property. 
That the installation of EV chargers did not lead to our insurers declining to cover the 
building or increasing the premium.” 
 


